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25th November 2020 

 
To: Parents of Holly Berries Class 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Unfortunately Miss Haynes is unwell and will not be in school for the remainder of this week. This is not a 
Covid related illness. 
 
Parental consultation appointments will not take place tomorrow, Thursday 26th November, instead they 
will take place on Thursday 3rd December at the same times already allocated. 
 
If you are not able to make this new date or appointment time please contact the school office on 01594 
822171 or email admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk so that we can arrange an alternative appointment. 

  
If you would like us to use a different telephone number please let the office know by telephone or email. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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